Fax 573 887 3926

Press Release

Chaffee, Missouri: The Chaffee R-2 Board of Education met in Regular and Executive sessions April 12th, 2017 and the following is a summary of those meetings.

- Consent agenda items approved included the approval of the bills paid in March and board minutes from the March meeting.
- Board Reorganized: President (Jamie Nix), Vice-President (Steve Seyer), Treasurer (Dale Tenkhoff), Secretary (Kelly Spies).
- Board approved Elementary Music Stipend
- Board approved all extra duty assignments for the 2017-18 school year.
- Board Approved the certification of election results: New Board members James Reischman, and returning board members Dale Tenkhoff and Steve Seyer
- Board Approved putting out an RFQ for Elementary Classroom Renovation
- Board Approved the hiring of a new Elementary staff position
- Principals Report: Elementary (Sid Atkins) and High School (Brad Blackman) –Attendance, Enrollment, and Discipline Data given out at the meeting by the principals.
- Announcements:
- Next Regular Board Meeting: Monday, May 8th, 2017 @ 7:00 PM
- High School Graduation will be May 4th, 2017 @ 7:00 PM